
UTAH INTERNET SPEED TEST CAMPAIGN
The Utah Broadband Center, powered by the Governor’s Office of Economic 
Opportunity, is launching the Utah Internet Speed Test Campaign. It’s a statewide effort 
for all Utahns to report their internet speed at home, work, or wherever they connect to 
broadband. The Speed Test is meant to be taken by everyone. Let us know if your 
internet speeds are high, low or you don’t have access at all.

The Speed Test Campaign will help:

•	Reveal areas of Utah that lack high-speed internet connection to homes and 
businesses and the reasons why

•	Direct funding to provide reliable broadband access throughout the state
•	Discover where there are great broadband internet speeds and promote 

economic opportunities

Please help us identify Utah’s areas with the greatest need for internet speed at this 
URL: speedtest.utah.gov. It only takes 60 seconds.

The speed test form is available in both English and Spanish.

For individuals who do not have access to the internet, please call the campaign’s 
hotline at 1-435-777-TEST (8378).

Hotline: 1-435-777-TEST (8378) Email: broadbandcenter@utah.gov Website: speedtest.utah.gov

SHARE THE UTAH INTERNET SPEED TEST CAMPAIGN
Help spread the word to your friends and family. Share the speed test with them in person or online. Please 
reference the Utah Internet Speed Test Campaign or use #UtahSpeedTestCampaign.

The more you help us spread the word, the more data we’ll receive. Having more information increases our 
eligibility for funding. We can then improve broadband access where it’s needed most.

SCAN TO TEST

YOUR INTERNET 
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